
Newsletter - Term 1 – October 2024 

Our Christian value this term is: Generosity 



 

 

  



 

SCIENCE IN WREN CLASS 

In science, Wren class were looking at a healthy diet. 

They tasted apples and voted on their favourite. Golden 

Delicious won with Braeburn a close second. 

 

 

 

 

 

CHALLENGE IN OWL CLASS 

Owl class have been making their own buzz wire game. 

They were working in groups and challenged each 

group to play. Some were much more difficult. They 

all worked brilliantly. Well done. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CORAM DAY  

Anita from Coram Life came to visit North Cerney today to talk about some really important 

issues including friendships and protecting our physical and mental health. Our Bibury friends 

came to join us. It was lovely to see them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

HARVEST FESTIVAL  

Thank you to all the children who attended our Harvest Festival service on Sunday 6th October. 

It was a wonderful opportunity to celebrate your artwork and be thankful for this time of year. 

 

 

PYJAMA DAY AND CAKE SALE  

A great pyjama day and cake sale at school. Thank you for your donations, the money will be 

used to buy new hymn books. Thank you to worship council for organising this for us all! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

NCSA  

Children can wear non uniform to school on Friday 15th November, the NCSA are not asking for 

monetary donations. They are kindly asking for a Tombola item, for the Christmas Fair on 

1st December at the Village Hall. If children can please bring in one Tombola item such as:  

Tinned food 

Biscuits 

Chocolate 

Toiletries 

Alcohol donations welcome, parents are to 

hand to an NCSA member or Teacher.  

 


